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CAPISTRANO BAY DISTRICT 
AGENDA REPORT 

July 29, 2008 
 

Manager’s Reports 
 

ITEM I.1 
Railroad Parking Development Project – Phase I 

 
LAST MONTH: 
Metrolink had requested another engineering report, a Site Specific Health and Safety 
Plan.  That was completed about 2 weeks ago and was submitted to Metrolink.  As of late 
Friday afternoon, there is no word from Metrolink regarding their review of this 
document.  As was explained by Metrolink, this is the final requirement and with 
approval, the District will be given temporary permission to occupy Metrolink’s property 
to complete soils testing which is the final missing element of our full submittal to 
Metrolink. 

 
CURRENT PROGRESS: 
As of Friday, 7/25, there has been no further developments.  Metrolink has not returned 
any calls.   
 


